
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Closure of  

Domestic Money Transfer Services 

 
Nuku’alofa, Tonga, September 15, 2020. 
 
The Bank wishes to advise that it will no 
longer provide domestic money transfer 
services from the 30th September 2020. 
 
We are transferring this service to be available 
through our internet banking services. 
 
For any further clarification, please contact 
our Compliance Officer on Phone           
Number: 23-333 Ext. 240. 
 
Thank you  
Tonga Development Bank 


